
  

  

 

 

  

 

 

Don't Let Charity Fraud Get in the Way 
of Your Holiday Spirit 

The Holidays are a time to give back to the community and 
help those in need. Scam artists may try to use the 
generosity of the holiday season to their own advantage. 
How can you tell if you're receiving a solicitation from a 
legitimate charity or if it is a scam?  
 

Learn How to Check the Charity >> 

 

 

 

  

https://www.stopfraudcolorado.gov/fraud-center/charity-fraud/year-end-giving.html
https://www.stopfraudcolorado.gov/index.html
https://www.stopfraudcolorado.gov/index.html
https://www.stopfraudcolorado.gov/fraud-center/charity-fraud/year-end-giving.html


 

 

November is Colorado Consumer 
Protection Month 

Join us as we celebrate Colorado Consumer Protection 
Month with law enforcement, regulatory entities, and non-
profit programs across the state to help Coloradans learn 
how to identify, prevent and report fraudulent activity. 
Follow us on social media using #CCPM2018 to get fraud 
prevention tips throughout the month! 
 

Colorado Consumer Protection Month >> 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Attorney General's Consumer Holiday 
Guide is Available Now! 

Merry Christmas, Feliz Navidad, Happy Hanukkah, and a 
Joyous New Year! The holidays can create opportunities 
for scammers to take advantage of our generous natures. 
The Attorney General’s Consumer Holiday Guide includes 
tips and resources that will help ensure a trouble-free 
holiday season. 
 

View the Holiday Guide >> 
 

 

 

  

 

 

You Can Make it Safer for Consumers in 
Colorado this Holiday Season 

Every fraud report we receive is important! If you or 
someone you know has been the victim of fraud or you 
want to report suspicious activity, we would like to hear 
from you. 

REPORT FRAUD  

  

 

 

 

  

https://stopfraudcolorado.gov/ccpm.html
https://www.stopfraudcolorado.gov/sites/default/files/Consumer%20Holiday%20Guide%2011-17-16.pdf
https://coag.gov/node/20335
https://stopfraudcolorado.gov/ccpm.html
https://www.stopfraudcolorado.gov/sites/default/files/Consumer Holiday Guide 11-17-16.pdf
https://coag.gov/node/20335


Consumer Protection Section 

Colorado Department of Law 

Ralph L. Carr Judicial Building 

1300 Broadway, 7th Floor 

Denver, CO 80203 

P: 800-222-4444 

F: 720-508-6040 
 

StopFraudColorado.gov 
 

 

 

 

      
 

Thank you for helping stop fraud by subscribing to the Stop Fraud Colorado Consumer Fraud Awareness Bulletin. This 
correspondence is being sent to you on behalf of the Colorado Attorney General, per your registration to receive this bulletin, 
along with periodic fraud tips and alerts. Please add our email address to your list of approved email accounts to ensure receipt 

of future correspondence. Additionally, you may view previous bulletins and other publications here .   
    

  

 

https://www.stopfraudcolorado.gov/
https://www.facebook.com/stopfraudco
https://www.twitter.com/stopfraudco
https://www.youtube.com/stopfraudco
https://www.stopfraudcolorado.gov/publications
https://www.stopfraudcolorado.gov/
https://www.facebook.com/stopfraudco
https://www.twitter.com/stopfraudco
https://www.youtube.com/stopfraudco

